
November 30, 2015

To Students,

School of Humanities and Culture and
School of Social and International Studies

Provost of the Faculty of Humanities and Social 
Sciences, and Chair of the Global Human 

Resource Development (GHRD) Committee
Shigeo Osonoi

Director
Center for Education of 
Global Communication

Emi Hamana

Notification of TOEFL ITP Test Implementation
This is to notify that the TOEFL ITP test will be conducted in January 2016 for the first 100 students 

in the School of Humanities and Culture / the School of Social and International Studies.  Please be 
informed that not only 2nd year students but all the students in those 2 schools are now welcome to apply for 
it. The test fee will be paid by the University.

Students who wish to take the test are requested to apply for it. The details are as follows.

Note
(Expected) Date and Time: Saturday, January 23, 2016, 10:00 – 13:00

(The students must arrive at the test venue before 10:00.)

Venue: Each classrooms at 1C building in Area 1 (Dai-Ichi Area)

How to apply:

Application Period:

Points of attention:

Application form is available at the Center for Education of Global 
Communication (CA Bldg.) on a first come, first served basis. 
Native English speakers are excluded.

From Monday, November 30 to Tuesday, December 15, 2015 17:00

- Final arrangements for test-venue classrooms will be announced 
on bulletin boards around the beginning of January.

- Student ID Number will be used as the test ID number, so please 
have your Student ID Card ready beforehand. 

- Test Taker HANDBOOK will be available at Center for 
Education of Global Communication (CA Bldg.).

- Score reports will be distributed through each academic service 
office.

- Preparatory seminar and briefing (in Japanese) will be offered 
to anyone who is interested in taking the TOEFL ITP test. Please 
refer to details on bulletin boards.


